We would like the area immediately east of High Street Station

to be the location for a High Speed Rail Terminus, served by a
new line, running alongside the existing Airdrie-Bathgate line.
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We would like to promote some rail proposals for development
during the lifetime of the plan, and identify other aspirations for
development in the longer term, should circumstances allow.
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We would like to retain the local road proposals identified in City
Plan 2, together with the potential M8 interchange proposals, for
development during the lifetime of the plan. We would like to
identify the Baillieston/Broomhouse bus link road proposal as an
aspiration and further investigate a north circular route.
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We would like to consider extending the Fastlink proposals to
include a potential route to the East End of the City and extend the

0 ' requirement for developers of sites around the proposed route
A to contribute to its development. We would also like to update
the level of developer contributions and give consideration to
which stage in the process is the best to take this.
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We would like to consider how best to maximise
the benefits of the City’s most accessible locations
and the re-opening of the Airdrie-Bathgate line.
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) We would like to ensure that all new buildings help deliver reductions
in greenhouse gas emissions and energy use through use of low
carbon technologies and other considerations such as design.












